[bookmark: _GoBack][image: IMG-3419][image: IMG-3417][image: IMG-3421][image: IMG-3420][image: IMG-3418]In October the children loved the visit from the I SING POP team and getting to learn all the new songs and dances. The highlight was a concert at Holy Trinity Church where we all joined together to perform the songs for our friends and family.
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